Ian Baillie Primary Home & School Notice

November 9, 2009

· Reminder – There is no school on Wednesday, November 11th so hot lunch will be on Thursday, November 12th.

· On November 27th the students of Ian Baillie Primary will be attending the Olympic Torch Ceremony at the James M. Hill Memorial High School Track. The Home & School will be purchasing t-shirts for each student at Ian Baillie Primary in support of this great event. The t-shirts will be red with a small Maple Leaf and IBPS, which represent Canada and Ian Baillie School. They will be large enough so the children can wear them over their jackets and snowsuits. The cost of each t-shirt is approximately $12. We are asking parents to contribute $5 towards the cost and the Home & School will pay the remaining balance. If possible, please send in the money with your child before November 20th.

· Ian Baillie Primary will be participating in the Annual Parade of Lights again this year. The parade will be held on Friday, November 27th. All Ian Baillie students are invited to attend along with a parent.  

We will need volunteers to help decorate the float. A notice will be sent home soon with more details. 

There is limited space available. If you and your child would like to be a part of the float please fill out the following form and return it to the school with your child before November 20th.  A release form will then be sent home to you. The form must be signed and returned to the school in order for your child to participate.

We will be meeting at NBCC between 5:30pm – 6:00pm. 

Home & School Parade of Lights Float Form

	Child’s/ Children’s Name
	Parent’s Name
	Phone #

	
	
	


